THIS IS AN INFORMATION PAPER

TO:

Hardin County Board Of Education

FROM:
The PAC


DATE:
August 9, 2016
SUBJECT:
PAC NEWS 

With the launch of the PAC’s 2016-17 season, we have implemented several upgrades to how we interact with our patrons – most notably our re-invented website: http://thepac.net/ 
It is our hope these changes will make finding information about PAC activities easier.
Another change beginning this month is our revamped “Monthly Marquee” e-Newsletter and the ability to view its contents from our website.
With this added function, we no longer feel it necessary to send out a “Calendar of Events” information sheet in the board packet. This information can now be gleaned from the website Monthly Marquee. http://thepac.net/monthly-marquee/ 
We invite you to review these changes and provide us with feedback so that we will know that this method of information retrieval meets your needs. 

